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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred 
shortly after midnight on March 24, 2008.  The homicide occurred at 3007 
Northwest 68 Street. 
 
Officers responded to this location after we received information of a stabbing.  
Officers responded and located the victim, who had been stabbed.  The victim 
was transported to North Broward Medical Center where he was pronounced 
deceased. 
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that the victim and arrested were involved 
in a verbal dispute.  The dispute escalated and the arrested male armed himself 
with a knife, subsequently stabbing the victim.  The identity of the victim is being 
held until notification is made to his family. 
 
The arrested has been identified as Bryan A. Green, B/M. 08-10-1988, a Fort 
Lauderdale resident.  Green has been charged with one count of Murder. 
 
Anyone who may have witnessed or who has information regarding this stabbing 
is encouraged to contact Detective Mark Shotwell at 954-828-5517, Detective 
Jim Jaggers 954-828-5970, or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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